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2021 Frisco Education Foundation Scholarship Program FAQs
Booster Club Scholarship Award Procedures for scholarships funded through Frisco Education Foundation
FEF 2021 Scholarship Application
Opens: Monday, November 30, 2020 at 10am
Application Closes: Friday, December 18, 2020 at 4pm NO EXCEPTIONS! 
Scholarship application will be available on FEF Website: www.friscoeducationfoundation.org
To be eligible for any scholarship funded by or through the Frisco Education Foundation, FISD seniors must submit and complete the FEF Scholarship Application by the above deadline. NO EXCEPTIONS. The Frisco Education Foundation Scholarship application is a comprehensive application and once the FISD seniors submit the scholarship application they become eligible for any scholarship awarded through the Frisco Education Foundation. 
Notifying Scholarship Recipients! This year, FEF will be notifying students [via email] if they are receiving a FEF Booster Club scholarship. Communicating this will help control the confusion of scholarship applicants not knowing if they are receiving a FEF Scholarship when the FEF Scholarship Event invitations are mailed out. We understand that Booster Clubs want their scholarship recipients to be surprised, but due to the number of phone calls/emails our office receives in regard to why booster club recipients don’t receive an invitation to the FEF Scholarship Event, we feel that sending out an email in advance will help alleviate the confusion that this often creates. We appreciate your understanding and support. FEF will communicate to the applicant via the email they entered into their scholarship application. 
Scholarship Award Information, which include the commitment letter, will be sent after FEF Scholarship Event in May. Students will ONLY receive an invitation to the FEF Scholarship Event if they are receiving a non-booster club scholarship. The FEF Scholarship Event will be held in May 2021. Details regarding the event have not been finalized at this time. If a booster club recipient is also receiving a non-booster club scholarship that will be awarded at the FEF Scholarship Event then their booster club commitment letter will be included in the scholarship award information that will be handed out at the scholarship event. The commitment letter is a time sensitive document so that we have enough time to process all the necessary information prior to summer break and the scholarship checks being disbursed in late July. The commitment letter provides FEF with the information of where the scholarship recipient will be atTending college/university.
Scholarship funds will be sent to colleges/universities at the end of July.
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